
May 9, 2016 

Disaster Relief for Damage Caused by Ecuador Earthquake 

Isuzu Motors Limited (headquartered in Shinagawa Tokyo and headed by Masanori Katayama, 

President and Representative Director, hereinafter called "Isuzu") announced that it has decided to 

make a donation of 20,000 U.S. dollars to Ecuador in the wake of the earthquake disaster on April 

16. 

We express our deepest condolences to those in the affected area, and pray for a speedy recovery. 

 


